
Ref. No. : Plexh/Cir/628                                                                                     20.01.2022 
  
  
To, 
All members of Plexconcil, 
  
Dear Sir / Madam, 
  
Subject : Regarding Protocol of 5th session of India-Poland Joint Commission on 
Economic Cooperation (JCEC) signed on 27.11.2017 in New Delhi 
  
We are in receipt of communication from the Department of Chemical and Petrochemical 
regarding 5th session of the India-Poland Joint Commission on Economic Cooperation 
(JCEC) signed on 27.11.2017. During the 5th session of the Joint Commission, the Polish 
side had expressed that there is a Company who is leading players on the European 
fertilizer and chemical markets dealing with melamine, caprolactam, polyamide, oxo- 
alcohols and titanium; is keen to establish relations with Indian companies.  

  

Members interested in dealing with the said company may please share following details 
with us by 25th January 2022 at bharti@plexconcil.org 

  

Company name : 

Address : 

Contact person name 

Contact Number 

Email ID : 

Product dealing : 

  



  

  

Best regards 
  
Bharti Parave 
Asst. Director – Trade & Policy 
PLEXCONCIL 
 


